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Americon Radiolabeled Chemicals, Inc. License No. 24-?)36?-01
ATTN: Karen Gupta, president Docket No. 030-?0S67
11617 Bowling Green Drive
St. Louis, PO 63146

!

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. Roy Caniano
and Gary Shear of this office on December 17 and 18,1990, of activities
authorized by License No. P4-?136?-01 and to the discussion of our findinas
with you and members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection. This
also refers to the site visit and facility tour by Mr. A. B. Davis and myself
on December 18, 1990.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to rediation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspection
consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative records,

.

observations, independent measurements, and interviews with personnel. The
2 inspection also included a review of the November 29, 1990 audit conducted by

the independent auditor. In our review of that audit report we noted in the
" introduction" section that a change in the reporting format for these audits
was sungested by you. Please be advised that the audit plan is referenced in
your NRC license and any changes to that plen must receive prior approval by
the NRC.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection,

in accordance with 10 CFR ?.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC public Dor,.ument Rnom.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

John A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety ' ranch-
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cc: DCD/DCP (RIDS)

bec: A. B. Davis, Rill S t%L*, D b t t.'o Wf OtM %0. E. Glenn, NPSS
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